
 

 

 

Our reference:  JR:JR (8910654) 

Contact:  Hans Meijer 

Telephone:  4732 7679 

 
28 April 2020 
 
 
 
Mr Travis Lythall 
Willowtree Planning Pty Ltd 
Suite 4, Level 7 
100 Walker Street 
NORTH SYDNEY  NSW  2000 
 
 
Dear Travis 
 
RE. STATE SIGNIFICANT DEVELOPMENT (SSD) 9522 
PROPOSED WAREHOUSE, LOGISTICS AND INDUSTRIAL FACILITIES HUB  
679-769 MAMRE ROAD, KEMPS CREEK 
 
Thank you for providing the concept plan for SSD 9522, Drawing SSD-MRM-
DA008-Issue B. 
 
Consent to the works within the Road Reserve are given, subject to a separate 
S138 Roads Act Application being submitted to Penrith City Council and 
approved prior to any works within the road reserve commencing.   
 
Please click on the following link to take you directly to the Road Reserve 
Opening Permit page on our website.  
 
Road Reserve Opening Permit 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Hans Meijer 
City Assets Manager 

https://www.penrithcity.nsw.gov.au/services/other-services/roads-paths-driveways#quick-link-3

